
                              The Springfield Historical Society 
                                                          presents 

“New England Quilts and the Stories They Tell”

                A NH Humanities Presentation 

          

On Thursday evening, October 12, 2017, the Springfield Historical 
Society is delighted to present a very special guest speaker, Pamela 
Weeks. As Binney Family Curator of the New England Quilt Museum, 
she works with many different quilters, collectors, and institutions in 
planning exhibits for the museum and researching the quilts in the 
museum collection. In 2013 she published her first book on Civil War 
quilts made for soldiers. Our meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Town Meetinghouse, 23 Four Corners Rd, Springfield, NH and is free and open to the 
public. Refreshments will be served as people gather and our program will begin at 
7:15. We are calling on all the quilters out there to join us for this occasion and to bring 
your favorite quilt so you can hear its story.  The meetinghouse is handicapped 
accessible and we hope you will join us for this great program. Call Donna Denniston 
(603) 496-5462 for further information.


